
Chairwoman Abrams, Vice Chair Williams, Ranking Member Brown, and Members of the Ohio 

House Criminal Justice Committee, thank you for the opportunity to testify as a proponent of HB 

245, the Adult Cabaret Act. Please vote YES on HB 245. Adult material is as it states, for adults 

only. Children need to retain their innocence, not have it taken away and forced upon them. 

 

Thank you for your service to the citizens of Ohio and your time and consideration today of my 

testimony today in support of HB 245 
 


